Dear Landlord of property _____________________________________

I live at _____________________________________________________ and I would like to bring to your attention a scheme run by Hillingdon Council in association with the Metropolitan Police that I think may be mutually beneficial.

The Chrysalis alley gating scheme allows for home owners to apply for funding to gate off alleyways that are on private land and which back on to their properties. This prevents crime such as burglaries and anti-social behaviour. Up to 90% of the installation costs can be covered by the council for successful applicants.
The scheme has been very successful across the borough and I think that it might be something that we could all benefit from in the alleyway(s) leading from 
___________________​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​________to ____________________________.

I would welcome the opportunity to speak to you to see whether you agree with the scheme and have given my contact details below. Please could you contact me at your earliest convenience to discuss if this is something you would give your consent to?  I would be happy to act as the point of contact between the residents and the Council. Full Information can be found on the Hillingdon council website: 

www.hillingdon.gov.uk/alleygatingscheme
Alternatively, you can call the Community Engagement Team at the Council for more information on 01895 277309.   

Yours faithfully,

Lead Resident (name)

______________________________________________________________

Contact telephone number: 


